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The Kallio family centre to be opened on 4 June – exceptions to recep-
tion times at the Kallio, Vallila and Herttoniemi maternity and child
health clinics
The Kallio family centre will be opened on 4 June 2019 (address: Toinen linja 4 C, 00530
Helsinki).
In the future, the services of the Kallio, Vallila and Herttoniemi maternity and child health
clinics will be provided at the family centre.

The number of appointments available with the maternity and child health clinic public
health nurse and doctor will be limited during moving days.

Herttoniemi maternity and child health clinic (Itäkatu Family Centre, Tallinnanaukio
1)

On the moving days of 29 and 31 May as well as 3 June, customers of the Herttoniemi
maternity and child health clinic can visit the Itäkatu Family centre and other maternity and
child health clinics in Helsinki upon agreement.

Customers of Herttoniemi maternity and child health clinic may visit the Kallio family centre
from 4 June.

The Kallio and Vallila maternity and child health clinics (Rautalammintie 2)

The Kallio and Vallila maternity and child health clinics (Rautalammintie 2) are closed from
the moving day of 29 May onwards. Appointments will be carried out at other maternity
and child health clinics in Helsinki upon agreement and in the form of home visits.

Customers of the Kallio and Vallila maternity and child health clinics can visit the Kallio
family centre from 4 June.

The maternity and child health clinic telephone service is available as usual (Mon–Fri from
8:00 to 14:00 tel. 09 3105 5530) and directs customers to clinics with available appoint-
ments.

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused to our customers by the move.

Please ask for more information about the transfer at the maternity and child welfare clinic.


